
 

 

 
5th December 2017 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

YEAR 7 CHRISTMAS NATIVITY AND CAROL SINGING AT ST JOSEPH’S HOSPICE 
 
As part of our efforts to live as a faith community and to reach out to the wider community, 
Cardinal Pole Catholic School will be celebrating Christmas by preforming a short Nativity and Carol 
Singing to the residents of St Joseph’s Hospice. The students will walk with school staff, from the 
school to the venue and will always be accompanied.  
 
Venue: St Joseph’s Hospice  
Date: Thursday 14th December 2017 
Time: 14:00 – 15:00 
Dress: School Uniform  
 
Please complete and return the permission slip at the bottom of this letter to confirm your child’s 
attendance at the Christmas Nativity and Carol Singing. The permission slip needs to be returned 
to their form tutor by Friday 8th December 2017. 
 
Finally, I take this opportunity to wish you and your family a happy and Holy Christmas. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

James Ryan 
 
Mr J Ryan 
School Chaplain 
 

REPLY SLIP: CHRISTMAS NATIVITY AND CAROL SINGING AT ST JOSEPH’S HOSPICE 
THURSDAY 14TH DECEMBER 2017 

(Please return to your form tutor by Friday 8th December 2017) 

 
     
I, the parent/carer of     , in Form    , give permission for my 
child to attend the Christmas Nativity and Carol Singing at St Joseph’s Hospice on Thursday 14th 
December 2017. 
 
Parent/Carer Name (please print):       Dated:     
 
 
Signed:     Medical Condition/Allergies:     

 
Emergency Contact Details:        


